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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23261 

July 11, 1988 
D.S.CaunBN 

VICB PRESIDENT-NUCLEAR 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

VIRGDIIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 
SURRY POWER STATION UNITS 1 ARD 2 
NORTH ANlfA POWER STATION UNITS 1 AND 2 
NRC BULLETDI NO. 88-04: POTENTIAL SAFETY­
RELATED PUMP LOSS 

Serial No. 
NO/RCB :jmj 
Docket Nos. 

License Nos. 

88-275 

50-280 
50-281 
50-338 
50-339 
DPR-32 
DPR-37 
NPF-4 
NPF-7 

NRC Bulletin No. 88-04: "Potential Safety-Related Pump Loss" identified two 
concerns related to pump operation on minimum flow recirculation. The 
bulletin requested licensees to evaluate these concerns for safety-related 
centrifugal pumps and to provide a written response within 60 days detailing 
the results of the evaluations and the corrective actions that the licensee 
intends to take. 

Virginia Electric and Power Company has determined that potentially 
susceptible safety-related pump and piping configurations do exist at both 
Surry and North Anna. Evaluations of these systems are in progress, but have 
not yet been completed. As discussed with the Surry and North Anna NRC 
Project Managers on July 7, 1988, an additional thirty days will be required 
to complete our evaluations. 

Our response will be provided by August 8, 1988. In the interim, any concerns 
identified during these evaluations will be reviewed by the Station Nuclear 
Safety and Operating Counnittee to determine if an unreviewed safety question 
exists and if continued operation is justified. 

Very truly yours, 

8807190226 880711 
PDR ADOCK 05000280 
Q PDC 
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
101 Marietta Street, N.W. 
Suite 2900 
Atlanta, GA 30323 

Mr. W. E. Holland 
NRC Senior Re~ident Inspector 
Surry Power Station 

Mr. J. L. Caldwell 
NRC Senior Resident Inspector 
North Anna Power Station 




